
 

    Ref. No. 206/23-24                     Date: 18-02-2024 

 

NOTICE 

 

It is for all concerned that the Honorable Governing Body (GB) members of our college will 

meet with all the faculty and staff members on 20-02-2024 (Tuesday) after the completion of the 

GB meeting. All the faculty and staff members are earnestly requested to remain present in the 

said meeting. 

 

                                                                                                              (Dr. Shrabanti Banerjee)   

                                                                                      Principal, Jamalpur Mahavidyalaya 

                                                                                      Jamalpur, Purba Bardhaman 


